From:

James

Sent:

Friday, November 15, 2019 9:50 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

RECEIVED

NOV 15 2019

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON

Submitted on Friday, November 15, 2019 - 09:49

Submitted by anonymous user:

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, November 15, 2019

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name James

Last Name

Email

Address coy Ave.

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7M

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Library loan proposal

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Hello,

I am hoping to speak directly to council and provide feedback on the proposed new library. I feel that it is inappropriate to even consider building a new library with a price tag of over 50-60 million, with the cities current debt situation and property tax increases. The new Children's Hospital costed around 285 million to build. I am unsure how a proposed library could cost nearly half of that. I want to speak directly to council about these issues at the next meeting prior to the vote on the loan for the library. Thank you. Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/349283